
From: [REDACTED]
Sent: Sunday, September 30, 2012 6:02 PM
To: Lesley Groff
Cc: [REDACTED]
Subject: Re: Don't cancel karynas flight yet

Les, JE said Janusz and [REDACTED] can head back to NY Wed or Thursday(I'm inclined to book them a ticket back on Thursday.. they really could use some days in PB) I'm not sure how much we paid for Janusz' ticket for tomorrow if we can change it or if we just book a new one?

On Sep 30, 2012, at 8:40 AM, Lesley Groff <[REDACTED]> wrote:

> Oh my! Lots happening. Do I need to cancel Karyna's original ticket from PB to NY today at 5:20? I had booked her citicar also. ...

>

> Do I need to cancel Janusz ticket and citicar for tomorrow oct1?

>

> Just let me know and I will do so

>

>

> Sent from my iPhone

>

> On Sep 29, 2012, at 5:38 PM, [REDACTED] wrote:

>

>> If you havent already. She may come back tomorrow.

>>

>> Sent from my iPhone

<?xml version="1.0" encoding="UTF-8"?>

<!DOCTYPE plist PUBLIC "-//Apple//DTD PLIST 1.0//EN" "http://www.apple.com/DTDs/PropertyList-1.0.dtd">

<plist version="1.0">

<dict>

<key>date-sent</key>

<real>1349028119</real>

<key>flags</key>

<integer>8623750145</integer>

<key>original-mailbox</key>

<string>imap://sarahk525@mail.mac.com/Sent%20Messages</string>

<key>remote-id</key>

<string>13722</string>

<key>subject</key>

<string>Re: Don't cancel karynas flight yet</string> </dict> </plist>